
 

 

 

Monday 27th April 2020 

Year 3/4/5 Residentials 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Due to the ongoing situation with coronavirus, it has been necessary to postpone all of our 
residentials that were planned for the Spring and Summer terms. Outlined below are the new 
arrangements for each year group.  

Year 3 

There will be a rearranged visit to Plymouth and sleepover in the Autumn term when the children 
are in Blue Class. This has not been booked as yet but as soon as the details have been 
confirmed, we will be in touch to inform you of the new date and planned activities. 

Year 4 

The Eden residential has been rescheduled and will now take place on 24th - 25th September 
when the children are in Indigo Class. All of the planned activities and accommodation have 
remained the same and a final letter to confirm arrangements will be sent out at the beginning 
of the Autumn term.  

Year 5 

The Porthpean residential has been rescheduled and will now take place on 16th - 18th 
September when the children are in Violet Class. All of the planned activities and 
accommodation have remained the same and a final letter to confirm arrangements will be sent 
out at the beginning of the Autumn term.  

We appreciate that this may a difficult time financially for many families and as such, we are 
extending the period to complete making payments for the Year 4 & 5 residentials to 
Wednesday 9th September 2020.  

We are very fortunate that we have been able to rearrange these residentials and grateful to the 
providers that we have used to accommodate us on different dates. In doing so the children will 
still able to take part in what we consider to be incredibly valuable and rewarding experiences.  

Yours Sincerely,  

 
 
Mrs Jodie Flynn 
Headteacher 


